
2FOG’s Facebook Post March 14
th

  

 

“PLEASE READ ME!  2FOG's Pub starts its fifth year in business this month. I 

am proud of my entire staff and who we are. Over the 10-days, we have received 

about a dozen 1-star reviews on our Google business page 😱 MORE than double 

that of our entire first four years! (smell a skunk?) With more coming each and 

every day, we don't see an end in sight! 

 

2FOG's does not block our site(s). We do not remove bad comments or bad 

reviews. I/we feel hard work will prevail. We have been at a 4.8 rating for a very, 

very long time (my dream is a 5-star rating!). Now 2FOG's, our rating, and families 

are being attacked and defaced by an unknown source. 

 

We have had enough. We have turned this over to Google, as well as the local 

Sheriff's Department and a Cyber Security Firm to find, and call out legally and 

publicly, the person and/or persons behind this attack. I feel most of us who use 

services like Google have some knowledge to look and see what is really going on. 

Read between the lines and dive a bit deeper. Just a few clicks can tell you what 

you really need to know. 

 

I am posting this in full support of my 2FOG's Family. Also to ask that you, the 

public, look at four years of great business and an average 4.8 rating compared to a 

week of slander. I hope in the coming weeks I will be able to share our findings. 

Fighting for the truth is the only way all of us can stop people like this. 

 

Owner 2FOG's Pub 

P.S. I do rate our food five stars!” 

 


